
 

 

 

 
To Whom it may concern. 

 Larvik 24.11.2023 
 

End of Life for ARC MkIII, ORC and DRC  
Jotron is a world leading manufacturer of top-quality radio products for the Air Traffic Control market. 
As a part of our vision to stay in the forefront of new emerging technology, we constantly seek to 
develop better and more efficient products. Although many of our products exceeds their life 
expectancy even the best products must reach their End of Life (EoL) eventually. 

On April 1st, 2024, the following products will reach this milestone: 

The ARC MkIII Audio Remote control – part no. 87287 
ORC Operators Remote Control – part no 92656 
DRC Data Remote Control – part no 92710  

The good news is that these products will be replaced by our new RC-8 Radio Controller. Part 
numbers: 104694 to 104699. In fact, the RC-8 will replace the combination of ARC + ORC + Desktop 
Box + microphone. 

This radio controller is an excellent radio controller with three different variants:  

 

Desktop Console Subrack 

 
  

 

The new Radio Controller can operate up to 4 radio channels in main/standby Configuration and uses 
Voice over IP (VoIP) to communicate with the radios. In addition to the built-in microphone, customers 
may choose between both Lemo and PJ7 external microphone interfaces. This is a robust and rugged 
product with simple installation routines that supports any ED-137C compliant radio. Jotron also have 
alternative solutions for analogue interfaces. For more information, please contact sales@jotron.com. 

Service and support for ARC MkIII, ORC and DRC will be available for up to 10 years from EoL.  
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